Barsail Primary School
Park Moor
Erskine
PA8 7HL
07.09.16
Dear Mr Grey,
We are the 2016-2017 Barsail Pupil Council. The Pupil Council last year and the year before tried hard to get our Fenced Sport Area known as the MUGA fixed. We have previously written to Renfrewshire Council about the MUGA. We even had a petition when visitors came to see how good our school was. We would like to inform you that the MUGA is worse than ever due to damage by vandalism.
We really want a new surface. We would even be happy to have the uneven surface taken away. Some of our Pupil council would like to suggest some lockable gates but others want to keep it open to play after school.  We would like a bin outside for litter as there is mess after weekends and holidays. 
We want to use our MUGA every day but we CAN'T because people would trip over the damaged surface. In addition, we often find broken glass which is very hazardous for our younger pupils. Our Head Teacher has determined that we are no longer allowed to use our MUGA due to its poor state of repair.
The whole community would love to use the MUGA if it was fixed. We now have CCTV so if it is fixed we think it will be free from vandalism. We hope this letter has informed you about our problem at our school and hope a solution can be organised.
Yours sincerely,

Andrew Murphy (Age11)
Josh Ramsay (Age 11)
Emma McCann (Age 10)
Barsail Pupil Council
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